
From: Joann Sarachman
To: Rigo Garcia
Cc: Joann Sarachman
Subject: Fwd: Our Historic Uptown Greenleaf Avenue
Date: Saturday, January 20, 2024 10:07:16 AM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you are sure the content is
safe.]

What a brilliant idea. for cutting down on foot traffic along the major commercial area in uptown Whittier.  Do away with pesky pedestrians who
might stop into shops and restaurants while out for a stroll and spend time and money in local establishments.. Do away with shade making the
area comfortable. Do away with the clutter that may be left behind.  Do away with places neighbors like to gather. Makes it into more of a ghost
town which may bring more people in for Halloween.  

Nice going Council members!

Joann Sarachman
Bright Ave. ( 50+year resident)
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